lF HISPANICS IN POLITICS

April 27, 2020

Hello Judge Atkin,

On behalf of the Executive Board of Hispanics In Politics, | am pleased to inform you that HIP has endorsed your re-election bid for the
position of District Court Judge, Dept. 8, for the 2020 election cycle.

Thank you for having participated in our Hispanics In Politics Meet the Judicial Candidates Night event.
Congratulations!

« Fernando



